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14 February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Update on school closure 

Once again, I apologise for having to close the school to students today following the fire 

related damage and associated water damage from the wet weekend. I appreciate this has 

been very inconvenient for many of you, but so many of our systems went down, we needed 

to put the safety of our students first (as we always do). 

The good news is that, due to the heroic efforts of our IT and site teams, our systems are all 

back up and running and the immediate damage has been addressed. This means that the 

school will reopen as normal tomorrow, Tuesday 15 February.  

Once again, thank you for your support.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


